
Gardening Activities 
Summer 2024

Over the last 12 months I had the pleasure meeting many of you during QI visits and in particular 
enjoyed our conversations about the activities that you have planned in your garden.

What do I want to achieve from these conversations?

I am asking you to share your gardening activities, ideas and photos and showcase online via 
the Care Matters monthly newsletter.
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I will start by sharing 10 garden activities for you to consider
● Grow fruit & vegetable 
● Weeding and digging
● Playing garden games
● Windowsill gardening
● Flower arranging
● Drying and pressing flowers
● Gardening related artwork
● Watering the plants
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The QI team look forward to receiving your email sharing your ideas how 
we can work collaboratively to help you and your residents enjoy your 

gardens.

All ideas are good ideas! 
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